Musakanya Francisco Vision Baptist Church of Mansa Mansa, Zambia

16th December 2021

Warren Doud.

Austin Bible Church

Texas, USA

Dear Sir,

I wish to thank you for what you have been doing for me in my life through Grace Notes courses. I would like to most sincerely thank you, cooperating partners, sponsors and your Church. Please bear in mind that your work here in Mansa is bearing fruits that will last like that of the apostles of Jesus Christ. The disciples died thousands years ago but their works are bearing fruits. Millions of people across the world have been saved as a result of works of few men. This is the same with Grace Notes. These works will remain in eternity. Sir, you really do not know how much Grace Notes is impacting the lives of Zambians spiritually. Many people are being saved.

I have a prospective class of pastors which I would like to start because the distance where the nearest class is for Pastor Chibuye is more than 20 kilometers so many pastors fail to walk this long distance.

Lastly, I would like to ask for help from you. My son has a brain tumour (growth). I need \$1500 for him to be flown or taken to South Africa for operation because Dectors here in Zambia have failed to carry out the operation. The appointment is for the first week of February 2022 although we need to travel to South Africa before February 2022. At the time of writing this letter, my family and I have only managed to raise \$500. I am asking if you can help me with any amount you can manage before I lose my only son. I thank you in advance.

Yours Sincerely,

Musakanya Francisco

the anais

Pastor, Vision Baptist Church of Mansa